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RECORDS BROKEN BY GB VETS AT
BRITISH OPEN MASTERS JUNE 2017

NEW MEMBERS

We warmly welcome the following
new members who have joined

7 WINNERS 7 FINALISTS since the Spring 2017 Newsletter:

MO50  Steve McLoughlin MO50 Eamonn Price . D aVll(li Scur IOCk’ i

MO55  Mark Woodliffe MO65  lan Graham Kevin Laughton, Matt Belliere.

MOG65  Steve Jackson MO70  Philip Ayton

MO70 Rodney Boswell MOS80  Malcolm Gilham

MO75  Adrian Wright WOS50  Rachel Woolford AN APOLOGY

MOS80 J ohn Woodliffe WO55  Mandv Akin Much to his surprise, in the Spring Newsletter Page 2,
Y Nick Sheppard, found he was runner up in a Ladies

WO40  Keeley Johnson WO70  Bett Dryhurst Tournament! Whilst he tells me he has entered many

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL!

tournaments in many age categories he hasn’t ever
entered a Ladies event! Sorry Nick. Ed.

MALCOLM GILHAM

At the presentation of awards at the Finals weekend 3
GB Vets were presented with awards for their winning
efforts at the 2016 World Masters in Joburg. Karen Hume
WOS55, Adrian Wright MO70 and below Malcolm
Gilham (left) being presented with his award for the
MOS0.

Home Internationals 2017

A number of matches had not been played at the time the Spring

Newsletter went to press. We congratulate the following members

who represented their Country this year:

WO S50 Mandy Akin, Rachel Woolford, Lynne Davies,
Eunice Bond.

MOS55 Mark Woodliffe, Neil Harrison, Ian Bradburn,
Alan Thomson.

MO75 Adrian Wright, Myron Evans, Alex Richardson,
Vinnie Taylor, Garry Williams.

WOS55 Lesley Sturgess, Sarah Howlett, Susan Pynegar,
Karen Hume, Eunice Bond, Lynne Davies.

TOUR TO YORK

The following members will be taking part
in the annual tour to the Wigginton Club
on 21/22 July, organised by Adrian Wright:
Ray Burke MBE, Ian Bradburn, Steve
Johnson, Martin Wright, Adrian Wright,
Ian Thomson, Alison Goy, Nigel Belle,
Tommy Elves, John Shaw, Tom Hendry,
Lance Kinder, John Woodliffe, John
Hings, Martin Grayshon.

A full report and pictures will be posted on the

website and in the next Newsletter.

A reminder that this excellent event will take place at the

Surbiton Golf Club on Monday 11th September. {'g‘,
‘Telephone Geoff Howes now — 07836 335494 — to reserve your place.

European Masters

10 be played at Wroclaw, [
Poland 30 Aug — 2 Sept. |
Entries close 3lst July. s

PLAYERS OF THE YEAR

At the Masters Players meeting after the
British Open at Colets at the beginning
of June, all 3 players awarded were GB
Vets! Congratulations to Karen Hume,
John Rae and Keeley Johnson.

Members Handbook

Time is running out, if you have
recently changed your address, email,
Tel No. etc., to get your new details
into the 2017/8 Handbook. Advise the
Hon.Sec. now.




